
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

RGS/107/2023-24  

 16/01/2024 

Extension of Online Classes 

 Nursery to Grade 8 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

 

On account of inclement weather conditions and the circular received from the District 

Inspector of Schools, Gautam Buddha Nagar, the school will go online on Wednesday, 

January 17th for students of Grades Pre Nursery to 8.  

However, the Annual Day practice will continue as usual. The links to the online classes will 

be shared by tomorrow morning. 

 

 

Regards 

Head of School 


